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Brandy Butler

From: Brandy Butler on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, August 02, 2017 8:13 AM
To: 'David Forthuber'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Utility Inc. Docket # 20160101

Good morning Mr. Forthuber,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20160101 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brandy Butler 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-7123 
 
From: David Forthuber [mailto:springsmanager@thespringsconnection.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 01, 2017 5:41 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Utility Inc. Docket # 20160101 
 
I am writing on behalf of 879 home owners in The Springs who will be among the many thousands of Seminole County 
residents who are being asked, in effect, to pay $3,858,435 of the $5,512,904 rate increase being sought by Utilities Inc. 
They have, for weeks, shared their shock and dismay on being singled out to pay what amounts to 70% of the proposed 
increase that benefits the entire state. Please convey to the commission how important it is to avoid putting them in a 
situation that appears to violate state law. 
 
Thank you, 
 
David Forthuber 
 

 
 
David Forthuber 
Community Association Manager 
The Springs Community Association, Inc. 
400 Woodbridge Rd 
Longwood FL 32779 
407-862-3881 
407-862-5574 (fax) 
springsmanager@thespringsconnection.com 
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